
Dear parents,  

Taking into account our recent communications on the evolution of infections and risks of 

infections, we attach an updated communication from the Office of the Secretary General of 

the European Schools on the COVID-19 epidemic. This update should be considered as a 

complement to the information dated 27 February 2020 and published on our website this 

morning 28 February 2020. We remind you that the list of risk exposure areas is constantly 

evolving and is therefore subject to regular changes.  

We would also like to inform you that the school has today made a detailed internal 

communication about the importance of personal hygiene measures and correct hand washing. 

The class teachers will present detailed information on this subject to their students, together 

with visuals and practical demonstrations.  Similarly, the school continues to ensure that the 

washrooms are functional and equipped with the necessary hygiene products.  

However, if you have any doubts about your situation and the areas indicated on any of these 

lists, we strongly advise you to review this information with the relevant authorities or, if 

there are signs of infection, with your physician.   

The school remains in close contact with the competent authorities, in particular with the 

Health Directorate of the Luxembourg Ministry of Health.  

The school would like to thank you once again for your close cooperation and your adherence 

to our precautionary measures aimed at keeping the risk of infection low and ensuring safety 

and health within our school.  We confirm that we are closely monitoring the evolution of the 

situation, while avoiding any reactions or behaviours deemed disproportionate to this 

challenge.  We ask you to support us in this process.  

Best regards  

The School Management  


